
 

John MacTavish “Field of Dreams” Underway  

 
 
Friday May 18, 2012 - On behalf of Cathy and the family and friends of John MacTavish, thanks 
to those who made donations in his memory to Camp McGovern.  Good news!! - Construction 
of the "John MacTavish Field of Dreams" is proceeding ahead of schedule. 
  

PHASE #1 - On Monday May 14, Ray Kipfer (left) of Camp McGovern, and Trevor Sills of Sills 

Excavating,were plotting the location of the "John MacTavish Field of Dreams". They’re 

standing in right centre field. Topsoil will be stripped by this weekend, the site will be allowed to 
settle and the grass to grow over the summer and the ball diamond will be installed for the camp 
for the next summer season. 

 
DEDICATION - Plans are underway to host a dedication of the facility in the spring/early 

summer of 2013, and you will certainly be among the first to be invited to attend and participate.  

  
INCOME TAX RECEIPT for your much appreciated donation is enclosed, with thanks. 

  
DONOR RECOGNITION - Attached is a draft list of the donors for appropriate recognition for 

the "John MacTavish Field of Dreams". Where possible, I tried to include the name of the 

donor and spouse, as appropriate. If there are errors, or requested revisions, please contact me 
prior to our posting the list on one or two appropriate websites and/or if you wish your donation 
to be listed as "anonymous".  If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 
John Thompson, Sports & Scholarships, 519-884-4050 

284 Whitmore Drive, Waterloo, ON N2K 2N5 sstj99@gmail.com 
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